Soccer Jamboree

The end of the year soccer Jamboree will be held at Gretna Green field on Saturday October 24th.  As in previous years only grade 5 students will be playing in the Jamboree. A schedule will be posted online and sent home in the next few days.

We will also be looking for some volunteers for the day to help out with a canteen and a 50/50 draw.  If you are able to help out for a few hours please get a hold of Mr. Ryan or Mr. Comeau by calling the school or leaving an email.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank You

Mr. Ryan

Mr. Comeau

